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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

To Consider Proposed Amendments to Moretown’s Zoning Regulations 

 

Tuesday, January 17, 2017 

7:30 p.m. at the Moretown Town Office 

79 School Street in Moretown Village 

The Moretown Selectboard will convene a public hearing on Tuesday, January 17, 2017 in accordance 

with 24 V.S.A. Chapter 117, Section 4442 – Public Hearings – to consider amendments to Moretown’s 

Zoning Regulations.  The proposed revisions will affect all lands and Districts within the Town of 

Moretown, and will be voted upon by Australian ballot on March 7, 2017 for adoption to Moretown’s 

Zoning Regulations.  The proposed amendments include major changes as abbreviated below: 

 

ARTICLE VI – SUBDIVISION REGULATIONS 
New Subdivision Regulations: Article VI for “Subdivision Standards” 

 

 

*** The full text of the proposed amendments to the Zoning Regulations can be found here: 

http://www.moretownvt.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/Section-6-Subdivision-Review.pdf 

 

 

http://www.moretownvt.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/Section-6-Subdivision-Review.pdf

